
   January 23, 2023 

 

Dear Families, 

 

 

This year St. John the Baptist is excited to offer February Camp week. The camp 

will be offered for grades K-8. The camp will take place February 20th – 

February 23rd. Each day will be filled with the same scheduled agenda, but 

different activities .  

 

Each day is $100.00 and runs from 8:00am – 3:00pm. Our hope is that this helps 

our families with childcare for the week and helps keep your children busy. We 

have many crafts and games, and maybe even some baking!  

 

We hope to see your child at our camp! We are waiting with excitement and cannot 

wait for this to begin. Enrollment is limited to 20 children per day, at a first 

come first serve basis. Please reach out to me if you have any questions.  

 

Permission slip and payment are due on February 10, 2023.  

 

Email: amadden@sjs-peabody.com     Cell: 617-605-1353 

 

Kind regards, 

SJS Extended Day Staff 

 

 

My child __________________ will attend the February Camp on: 

 

    Monday (2-20-2023) 

    Tuesday (2-21-2023) 

    Wednesday (2-22-2023) 

    Thursday (2-23-2023) 

 

Please make Checks made payable to: St. John the Baptist School 

 

Number of Days ____ x $100.00 

Amount Enclosed: $_______________ 
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